EMA DIRECTOR'S REPORT

April 2021

Attended remotely, two Knox County EMA Directors meetings.

Monitored storm on April 23-24.

Conferenced/interacted with Town Administrator regarding covid outbreak.

Conferenced with Knox County EMA regarding PPE grant supplies for municipalities.

Discussed/interacted with the County EMA Director regarding future monies available to small businesses for lost revenues during pandemic.

Completed monthly AED inspections at both Library and Spruce Head Community Church Shelters and performed monthly maintenance on emergency generator at the Library/ Keag Shelter.

Respectfully submitted

Betty N. Thomas EMA Director So. Thomaston, ME